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CORRECTED  STAFF  RECOMMENDATION  

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff) and for its 

corrected Recommendation, states as follows: 

 1. On May 7, 2009, Staff filed its Recommendation regarding The Empire District 

Gas Company (EDG or Empire) three (3) tariff sheets it filed for each of its three districts, 

Northern, Southern, and Northwest, bearing an effective date of May 15, 2009. 

 2.  After filing its Recommendation, the Staff has discovered errors in the PGA 

factors that were listed for each district.  Staff’s Corrected Memorandum, attached hereto as 

Appendix A and incorporated herein by reference, corrects that oversight.   Staff apologizes for 

any confusion its error may have caused the Commission. 

 WHEREFORE, for the reasons listed above, the Staff respectfully requests the 

Commission accept its Corrected Memorandum and renews its recommendation that the 

Commission approve Empire’s tariff sheets in file no. JG-2009-0768 interim subject to refund 

only on May 15, 2009.   
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
       /s/Robert S. Berlin                                         
       Robert S. Berlin 

Senior Counsel   
 Missouri Bar No. 51709 

 
       Attorney for the Staff of the  
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
       P. O. Box 360 
       Jefferson City, MO 65102 
       (573) 526-7779 (Telephone) 
       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
       email: bob.berlin@psc.mo.gov 
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/s/ Robert S. Berlin                                           
 
 
 


